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December 21,2012 

Re: Northern Kentucky Water District 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Northern Kentucky Water District gives notice of its intent to file an application 
for construction and financing of a sub district. 807 KAR S:OOl, Section 8(2) requires 
the filing of the original and ten paper copies of all applications and other documents that 
are part of the case. Northern requests a deviation from the regulation to allow it to file 
and serve all documents in this case in electronic medium only for both filing and service 
purposes. Northern intends to file the application as soon as possible. 

The agents for Northern to receive electronic service are Jack Bragg 
(jbragg@,nlcywater.org) and me (jill?ughes@,fewpb.net). Northem waives service of 
paper copies of orders and other documents. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me. 

UAttorney for Northern Kentucky 
Water District 

Cc: Attorney General 


